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	Technical studies related to the EC Mandate on FRMCS
	



Dear Petteri, Jérôme and Steve,

At its FM56 #10 meeting, FM56 considered the answers to the questionnaire on the 2290-2400 MHz range.
FM56 agreed that, in order to have a complete answer to the EC Mandate on FRMCS, it is necessary to have technical studies documented for that range. In particular, the work should focus on 2290-2300 MHz which is favoured by 14 respondents.
In order to fulfil the timing of the EC Mandate, the results of the studies are expected for the WG FM meeting on 8-12 June 2020.
Yours sincerely,

Vincent Durepaire
FM56 Chairman
Mail: Vincent.durepaire@anfr.fr
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